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October 12th, 2018 
 
Zanzibar Gold Inc. (ZBR – CSE) announces that it has completed its follow-up exploration 
program on the Bondo area Prospecting license. 
 
This exploration program was planned to further develop and evaluate the presumed gold 
bearing layers in the main old river channel that is fed from adjacent drainages that are 
known to contain gold bearing gravels.  
 
Auriferous gravel was encountered in the first pit that indicated the stratigraphy is similar to 
that found on those adjacent streams feeding it, although at a deeper than anticipated depth.  
 
The company is continuing to evaluate the gold discovered (analysis of gold content), the  
quantity and the greater depth to the auriferous unit and is evaluating the merit of continuing 
to expend further resources, time and energy on this project in Africa.  
 
Regardless of this evaluation, the company has been investigating other resource 
opportunities for lithium in SW USA and oil and gas in Louisiana in SE USA. 
 
Glen Macdonald, Director, has reviewed this news release and is the QP for the company. 
 
 
On behalf of the Board  
 
 
S.A.Farrage President  
For more information please email: abbyfarrage57@gmail.com  
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